
 
 
 

 

 

 

January 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

Between February 4th and 15th, your student will take a tests called i-Ready 

Mathematics to provide detailed information about their strengths in mathematics, as 

they prepare for moving into middle school next year.  This test will take about one hour 

to complete, and is being given to all students in grade 5. 

 

Your child will take the tests on a computer. 

 

Information from i-Ready, from MAP and from teacher recommendations will all be a 

part of appropriate mathematics course placement for your child when they attend 

middle school next year.  More information about this placement, as well as the results 

of the i-Ready math assessment will be shared with you. 

 

For more information on this assessment, please visit the MMSD Assessment web site at: 

mmsd.org/iready. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Tim Peterson 

Director of Assessment 
 


